
 

 

Thursday 28th November 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Year 2 will be having their Christmas Production from Tuesday 10th December. For the production  

your child has the role of __________________________________________ , they will need  

 

_______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Please could you bring your child’s costume in a named bag by Tuesday 3rd December. 

We really appreciate all your enthusiasm and support. We are so excited to see you all soon.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to speak with your child’s class teacher. 

Yours sincerely 

Year 2 Team 

 

 

 

 


